
This week at nursery we have been playing hide and seek. We have been learning how 

to play the game, the rules, how to count and taking turns. 

 

We have been reading, ‘Barry the Fish with Fingers’ and ‘The Scary Hairy Monster’. 

 

 

 Halloween Parties 

The Halloween Parties will take place on 31st October during normal nursery times. Please 

ensure your child wears a costume that is not too scary for nursery. 

 Items for outdoors 

Our nursery staff are looking for a range of items to help improve our outdoor area and loose 

parts play. Please contact the school if you are able to donate any of the following items: 

o Bricks (assorted sizes) 
o Wooden poles 
o Wooden sleepers 
o Latches/ handles 
o Gate hinges 
o Scaffolding planks 
o Sand 
o Soil 
o Crates 
o Small logs 

 Snack money 
A gentle reminder that snack costs £1.150 per week and this can be paid at the school office 
or on iPay. 

 Clothing 
Please ensure that all clothes are labelled, so we can correctly return items to their owner. 
Also, at nursery we are out in all weathers. Please ensure that your child comes to nursery 
with warm clothing. We have a stock of waterproof clothing that we can offer children. 
 

 


